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HONEYWELL INTERNATIONAL INC 
9201 SAN MATEO BLVD NE 
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Dear Sirs: 

The amendment to the affidavit indicating a change of model has been received and is not 
acceptable. The records cannot be changed upon request by the owner since airworthiness has 
already been issued. The model and serial number of an aircraft are determined by information 
received from the manufacturer, from an approved application for Airworthiness Certificate, or a 
written statement provided by an FAA Airworthiness Inspector or Designated Airworthiness 
Representative (DAR). Our records indicate the description of the aircraft INTERNATIONAL 
GMAV, serial number 07010320. 

If your records differ or a change has occurred, you should consult an FAA Airworthiness 
Inspector or DAR regarding the change. When we receive either an approved Application for 
Airworthiness Certificate or written statement from the appropriate party, the record will be 
corrected and a revised Certificate of Aircraft Registration issued. 

If you require further assistance, please contact the Aircraft Registration Branch at 
(405) 954-3116 or toll free 1-866-762-9434. 

Sincerely, 

DODSON VANESIA 
Legal Instruments Examiner 
Aircraft Registration Branch 

AFS-750-42-1 (09/10) 

http://registry.faa.gov




Honeywell 
Honeywell International Inc 
Honeywell Aerospace - Albuquerque 
9201 San Mateo Blvd., N.E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87113-2227 
505 828-5000 

08 December 2010 

Federal Aviation Administration 
Civil Aviation Registry 
P.O. Box 25504 
Oklahoma City, OK 73125 

Subject: Modification of Registered UAV Model Designation 

Dear Sir/Madam, I 

Honeywell International, 9201 San Mateo Blvd. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113, is requesting a 
modification to the model number of our Unmanned Aerial Vehicle. The UAV (N3047W) was 
originally registered with a model designation of gMAV on 12 December 2007, and filed on 20 
December 2007 under conveyance number Z014173. 

We are requesting that the model designation be changed from gMAV to a new model 
designation of T-Hawk. This will allow Honeywell International to maintain a consistent set of 
documentation for potential customers. 

Honeywell International has enclosed a recording fee of $5.00. 

Should you need any additional information or if you have any questions, please contact the 
following individuals: (1) for technology matters, contact Nader Tubbeh, Chief Engineer (505-828-
6624); (2) for registration matters, contact Ragon Michael, FAA liaison (505-828-5526). j 

Thank you for your attention to this request, I 

— ^ - - - • 
Honeywell Unmanned Aerial Systems Program Manager 
505-828-7895 (office) 
505-307-8380 (cell) 
vaughn.fulton@honeywell.com 

Enclosure(s) 
$5 Money Order 

1Q3471345155 
55.00 12/13/2010 

Program Letter - Modify MAV model number 1 
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